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Rescued shelter dogs and cats should be Oregon's Official State Pet because once 

an animal is adopted it leaves a spot for another rescued animal to take it's place. 

Most Oregonian's would much rather adopt a cat or dog from a shelter...it just makes 

sense. These animals are loving. The shelter people work really hard to make certain 

animals get adopted. 


